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NEXT WEEK'S SERMON
 1 John 1:8-10 - HONEST TO GOD




         nwbcsermons.com/sermons        LISTEN ONLINE                      Northwest Bible Church         

WANT TO GET CONNECTED OR SIGN UP FOR SOMETHING?   
CALL OR EMAIL THE CHURCH WITH YOUR INFORMATION.

CALL:   816.519.6909



EMAIL: PASTORCLAY@NWBCONLINE.ORG

AND "LET’S CONSIDER HOW TO ENCOURAGE ONE ANOTHER IN LOVE
AND GOOD DEEDS, NOT ABANDONING OUR OWN 

MEETING TOGETHER, AS IS THE HABIT OF SOME PEOPLE, BUT
ENCOURAGING ONE ANOTHER; AND ALL THE MORE AS YOU SEE 

THE DAY DRAWING NEAR." ~HEBREWS 10:24-26~

TFELLOWSHIP WITH GOD AND EACH OTHER 
1st John 1: 5-7  + Pastor Clay Bowlin  +  October  24 2021

COMMITMENT  +  COMPASSION  +  CONNECTEDNESS  +  COMMUNITY

CLOSER TO GOD AND EACH OTHER

1 JOHN



FINANCE

Target: $3,846.15
Actual: $ 3,029.17
YTD: $ 13,024.37
4,348.15
Missions: $570.00
YTD: $ 1,965

GET CONNECTED
nwbcsermons.com

6520 nw 64th st, 64151 | 816.741.0670
Northwest Bible Church

nwbconline1                bible_city

MISSIONARY OF THE QUARTER

HOW CAN WE PRAY FOR YOU  THIS WEEK?  FEEL FREE TO CALL OR
EMAIL US YOUR PRAYER REQUESTS.

CALL: 816.519.6906

EMAIL: PASTORCLAY@NWBCONLINE.ORG

"REJOICE ALWAYS, PRAY WITHOUT CEASING, 
IN EVERYTHING GIVE THANKS; 

FOR THIS IS THE WILL OF GOD FOR YOU IN CHRIST JESUS."
~1 THESSALONIANS 5:16-18~

FIRST TIME? 
To receive a Welcome Packet contact Pastor Clay at

PASTORCLAY@NWBCONLINE.ORG.

Adult Sunday School 9:00am
Worship 10:00am
Clay Bowlin, Senior Pastor
Tobias Welling, Student Ministries

NEWS & EVENTS

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING
THERE IS AN OFFERING PLATE ON THE TABLE BY THE 
 SOUND BOOTH. YOU CAN ALSO GIVE ONLINE AT
NWBCSERMONS.COM OR BY MAIL.

TRUNK OR TREAT VOLUNTEERS & DONATIONS
WE ARE STILL IN NEED OF VOLUNTEERS TO HAND OUT
CANDY FROM A VEHICLE FOR OUR TRUNK OR TREAT
OUTREACH AND ALSO WE NEED MANY ADDITIONAL BAGS  
 OF CANDY!! PLEASE SIGN UP IN THE LOBBY.

MISSIONS MINISTRY TEAM
WOULD YOU LIKE TO SERVE ON THE MISSIONS MINISTRY
TEAM? FILL OUT THE COMMUNICATION SLIP OR CONTACT 
 JIM HENDERSON FOR MORE INFORMATION!

COZY MOUNTAIN LODGE - FALL RETREAT
 THERE IS STILL TIME TO SIGN UP IN THE LOBBYFOR THE  
 SAT. NOV. 13TH WOMEN'S RETREAT. DOESN'T A COZY LODGE
THEME SOUND JUST PERFECT FOR WHAT YOU NEED THIS
FALL?!

NURSERY DIRECTOR NEEDED
WOULD YOU CONSIDER VOLUNTEERING TO BE OUR
NURSERY DIRECTOR? TALK TO RHONDA BOWLIN FOR 
MORE INFO.! 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD
YOU WILL NOTICE BOXES ARE BEGINNING TO APPEAR IN 
 THE LOBBY FOR OUR ANNUAL COLLECTION FOR THIS
SPECIAL MININISTRY. WATCH FOR MORE INFORMATION.

! 

WEEKLY EVENTS
SUNDAY MORNINGS
Adult Sunday School | 9AM
Worship Service & Jr. Church |
10AM

TUESDAYS 
Ladies' Bible Study | 1PM
Men's Bible Study | 7PM
Pastor Clay's weekly blog is
posted online.

WEDNESDAYS    
AWANA | 6:30PM
IMPACT Youth Group | 6:30PM
Hebrews Bible Study | 7PM

Zoom: 915 747 7786/NWBC

THURSDAYS   
Bible Quiz Practice | 6:45PM

Our new missionaries of the quarter are Cesar and Luz Quiroz. They serve with Avant
Ministries; and, during this past year, they have begun a new pastoral care ministry
to the other Avant missionaries. In October, Cesar and Luz will be traveling to Spain
and Albania to minister to the missionaries who work there. 

Let’s encourage Cesar and Luz with a generous gift! Mark your gift "missionary of
the quarter." Or, give to "Cesar and Luz Quiroz" online at avantministries.org/give.

http://avantministries.org/give

